
From: Jack Belcher 
Sent: Saturday, December 01, 2018 10:50 PM EST 
To: Majerus, Kim <kmajerus@amazon.com> 
Subject: Fire Side Chat Invitation 

Kim, thank you so much for the invitation as provided by Todd to participate in the event on December 18th.

 

I look forward to it, I hope I can add value to such a respected group as your team.

 

I want to personally thank you for according time in your very busy schedule to meet with my team John Bayliss and Anil Gupta at

AWS-ReInvent. It meant a lot to them and me.

 

Looking forward to meeting you in person.

 

Jack

 
Jack Belcher

Chief Information Offic

Telephone 703 228-3220

www.arlingtonva.us/depts/DTS

 


